
Neville,  
 
Can you please update the report and file this submission.  
 
Thanks 
Karen 
 
Karen Jones 
Director Infrastructure Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
23-33 Bridge Street | Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 39  | Sydney NSW 2001| T 02 9228 6150 | karen.jones@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
From: Simone Keirle [mailto:simkeirle@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, 25 February 2015 7:17 PM 

To: Karen Jones 
Subject: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

 

Dear Karen, 
  
I am writing to you to oppose the Gas fired power station proposed for the outskirts of Wellington, 
NSW. I am a long term resident and I strongly object to the construction of this power station.  

Wellington is a beautiful, quiet and peaceful town and the last thing we need is a gas fired 
power station being built in such close proximity to the Town. 
I believe we are not being given the relevant information regarding the project, and that 
there are too many grey areas involving noise and health side effects associated with similar 
plants in NSW,  
and we may not find out the truth until it is too late. 
 

  

Regards, 
Simone Keirle 

 

mailto:f@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:simkeirle@gmail.com


Richard Hammond 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Public Goward's Office Email <office©goward.minister.nsw.gov.au> 
Monday, 16 March 2015 10:25 AM 
mcudop 
FOR INFO ONLY :1M15/7638 : Email via the Premiers obo Ms Simone Keirle 
27/02/2015 - Re: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station. 
Email_Fw FW Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station.html; 
ATT00001.bin; EPRMDC1WDPCCMSP1425118709.pdf; acknowledgementpdf; Corro 
Action Sheet - For info.doc 

Hello, 

Please see the attached correspondence. 

Regards, 

Office of Minister Goward 
Office of the Minister for Planning 
Minister for Women 

Email: 
Tel: 
Fax: 

officePRoward.minister.nsw.gov.au 
02 8574 5900 
02 9339 5520 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of  the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily those of  the office of the Minister. 
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E-mail Message 

From: Briefings and Corresoondence Unit - DPC (SMTP:BCUmailftdoc.nsw.00v.aul 
To: Public Goward's Office Email rEXIO=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT /CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7B09FE1A48808B23FEDCEF8244- 
000000059ADC1 

Cc: 
Sent: 27/2/2015 at 11:35 AM 
Received: 27/2/2015 at 11:35 AM 
Subject: Fw: FW: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

Attachments: ATT00001.bin 
EPRMDC1VVDPCCMSP1425118709.pdf 
acknowledgement. pdf 
Corro Action Sheet - For info.doc 

Please find attached correspondence sent to the Premier of NSW. 

As this matter falls within your portfolio responsibilities, it is being referred 
to you for any necessary action. 

If a reply is requested, please provide a copy to the Premier's Office C/O 

HYPERLINK "mailto:BCUmail@dpc.nsw.gov.au"SCUmail@dpc.nsw.gov.au 

A n y  enquiries - please contact the above email address. 

Regards 

Briefings and Correspondence Unit 

Department of Premier and Cabinet 

file:///1-L/Documents/Downloads/Email_FwV020FW%200pposition%20to%20Propos... 16/03/2015 



From: Gayle Mitchell 
Sent: 2015-02-26 12:00:44 
To: pretnier@nsw.gov.au 
Subject: FYI: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

Refer to Goward - Elliott E Sig 

From: Simone Keirle Imailto:simkeirleftomall.comi 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 February 2015 7:08 PM 
To: ElectorateOffice Manly 
Subject: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

Dear Mike, 

I am writing to you to oppose the Gas fired power station proposed for the outskirts of Wellington, NSW. I am a long term resident and I 
strongly object to the construction of this power station. 
Wellington is a beautiful, quiet and peaceful town and the last thing we need is a gas fired power station being built in such close 
proximity to the Town. 
1 believe we are not being given the relevant information regarding the project, and that there are too many grey areas involving noise 
and health side effects associated with similar plants in NSW, 
and we may not find out the truth until it is too late. 

Regards, 
Simone Keirle 
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tit** 
NSW GOVERNMENT 

Ms Simone Keirle 
simkeirle@gmail.com 

Dear Ms Keirle 

Mr David Elliott MP 
Member for Baulkham Hills 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier 

Reference: CMU15-3444 

27 February 2015 

Thank you for your email to the Premier regarding a planning issue in central NSW. 

The matter you have raised falls within the administration of the Hon Pru Goward MP, 
Minister for Planning and I have forwarded a copy of your email for the Minister's 
consideration. 

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact the Minister's office 
directly. For your information the phone number for the Hon Pru Goward MP's office is 
(02) 8574 5900. 

Yours sincerely 

David Elliott MP 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Premier 

Suite 1,25-33 Old Northern Road, Baulkham Hills NSW 2153 
Phone. (61 2) 9686 3110 Fax. (61 2) 9686 3212 Email: baulkhamhills@parliament,nsw.govau 
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